
  
 
 
 

MONTHLY REPORT- June 2023   

   

July 12, 2023  

Mayor and Council,   

See June 2023, monthly report for Building Department, Code Enforcement/Animal 

Control, Community Development and Fire Marshal’s Office below.    

Building Department   

Inspections Conducted by BBG-    Inspections Conducted by In-House City 

Inspector   

Building Inspections-   226    Building-    233    

Plumbing Inspections -  474    City Ordinance Violations-      23   

Mechanical Inspections-  106    Animal Control Violations-    33   

Electrical Inspections-   281   

Total-             1087      Total-               289   
   

Inspections paid to BBG for June 2022 total of 1202 Inspections- $27,045.00  

June fees paid for Inspection services to BBG Consulting, Inc.:    

June 2023, Total Inspections 1087   

Total paid to BBG $24,457.50     

   

Building Department: A total of 76 Plan reviews for construction were conducted.   

2- Commercial Buildouts 4- Electrical 1- New Addition  

66- New Residential 3- Swimming Pools  
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Permits Issued:     

2022- 155    

Other Permits- 58 New Homes- 84 Civil Projects- 13    

2023- 161    

Other Permits- 66 New Homes- 82 Civil Projects- 13    

Permit Fees Collected:    

2022- $306,909.56  

New Homes- $191,041.66 Other Permit- $36,300.64 Civil Fees- $79,567.26   

2023- $237,248.83    

New Homes- $139,984.36 Other Permit- $42,774.47 Civil Fees- $54,490.00   

Fire Marshals Report:    

On June 3, 2023, we partnered up with Meridiana Oasis Village to host a Touch-A-Truck 

event.  The event was a success we were able to obtain the following vehicles.  Ladder 

Truck from Alvin FD, Herman Life Flight Helicopter, Iowa Colony VFD Fire truck, Local 

Army Reserve brought out 2- Humvee’s, Iowa Colony Police, Animal Control and Fire 

Marshal vehicles, Large Dump truck and Tractor.  We also had a few food trucks 

participate.   

   

Thanks,   

   

 

Albert Cantu,    

Fire Marshal/Building Official   
  
  
 
 
 
 
 


